
Second Grade 
Miss Czeck’s 

What are we learning? 

MESSAGE FROM MISS CZECK: 

READING: We are working our way into 
the reading book by continuing with 
station work this week! 
MATH: We are starting our math 
curriculum this week!  
     **addition properties 
     **doubles & near doubles 
     **add 3 numbers 
     **write a number sentence 
WRITING: We will be creating animal 
stories by focusing on one event! 
 

I am SO excited to be teaching your child this year!! We have had a fantastic start and 
I cannot wait to show EAGLE VALLEY PRIDE throughout the year. Please check your 
child’s “HOME” folder each night for important information and homework.  

Dates to REMEMBER:  Tuesday, September 22nd is Picture Day!!  

September 8-11 

Keep in Mind… 

Please encourage reading every night! 
We will begin our Accelerated Reading 
program next week, and your child 
must have a book to read at all times. 
 
Ask your child about our Pirate Points!! 
This will be used as our 
behavior/management system in the 
classroom. We started it on the second 
day of school, and it is going well! I will 
be sending some information home 
later this week.  
 
 
 


